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Conference Announeements

The American Language Aeademy announces its first CAI (Computer-Assisted Instruction)
seminar to be held November 3-7, 1981 in Washington, D.C. The theme is “Individualized
Language Teaching Through Mlereeemputer Assisted Instruction.” For further information,
contact: David H. Wyatt, CAl Seminar Director, American Language Academy, Catholic
Umversny of Amerlea Waslungten D. C 20064 US.A.

The ngmstle See1ety ef Papua New Gumea w111 heId its ﬁfteenth annual congress on Fnday
and Saturday, September 11-12, 1981, in Ukarumpa. Potential participants are asked to
inform the secretary of the Seelety by July 10. Write: The Secretary, Linguistic Society
of Papua New Guinea, PO Box 418, Ukarumpa via Lae, Papua New@nnea






